
Class 3 Newsletter 

                 Spring Term – 28.2.20 

This Week... 
Welcome back to a new half term; it is hard to believe we have 
entered the second half of the school year! Hopefully Spring is 
springing and we can enjoy some time outside and some sun on 
our faces! We started the new half term discussing Lent. Lent is a 
journey that moves us towards the cross and a renewed love for 
God. The children have all made their own personal promises 
which will be displayed in our Reflection Area. We have begun a 
new unit in English, looking at play-scripts and we have also 
been exploring main and subordinate clauses which should 
improve our writing. In our Maths we have been looking at 
angles and really developing our mathematical vocabulary. Once 
again, we have discussed online safety in Computing and started 
our new History topic on the Romans. 

Next Week… 
Please note that most of the Year 4 children will be 
involved in Sing Together on Thursday 5th March – 

please return any outstanding slips as soon as 
possible 

We shall continue our work on play-scripts and be 
using our voices to perform plays as well as preparing 
to write one. We shall be returning to addition and 
subtraction in Maths and using statistics as our 
context. We shall also be outdoors for our first 
Science lesson on Animals and their Habitats – please 
ensure your child brings some outdoor shoes on 
Monday as we may get muddy! We shall be 
investigating the joy and sadness of Easter in our RE. 

 

Important Dates 
 Thursday 5th March – Sing together – St George’s Hall – Year 4 are involved in this 
 Parents’ Evenings – Wednesday 11th March and Thursday 12th March – details to follow 
 Tuesday 17th March – Roman Showcase – Parents invited – 1.45pm – details to follow 
 Thursday 19th March – Borwick Activity Day – Look out for letter coming home next week 
 Wednesday 25th March – Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea – Details to follow 
 Thursday 2nd April @10am – Easter Celebration Day 
 Friday 3rd April – School closes for Easter @2pm 

Our Christian Value this week is Justice 
 

 

 
We are creating a book of Lent Promises in 

Class 3 over the next few weeks. If your 
child achieves one of the challenges sent 

home on a wallchart this week, please send 
in a photograph or example, and they will 
appear in the book as well as having their 

name put in the Mirror Book. 
 

 
 

 
Please note that a new homework project has 

been sent home this week. 
 

We shall be creating Roman shields in our 
Parent/Child Showcase. If you have any large 

pieces of card, larger than A3, please send them 
into school over the next couple of weeks. Thank 

you! 

 
Special News! 

Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  
Jack and Isabella 

 
Writer of the Week 

Matthew 


